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Local Version of the Passion into Seventh Year 





Mel Gibson’s “The Passion of the Christ” has set new records with DVD sales in the wake of it’s record breaking run in the cinemas - all in one year: 2004.  





On the local community theatre scene, The Turramurra Passion continues to build it’s following in the longer term.  Now in it’s seventh year, The Turramurra Passion tells the Easter story in a contemporary and engaging way.





The play is a character driven drama of the events surrounding the death of Jesus.  The action takes place among the audience, rather than in front of it, with cast members mingling with the audience through six different settings.  The small audience size, up to about 130, makes for an intimate and interactive theatrical experience.





The play changes a little each year.  For 2005, local composer Bret Sinclair was commissioned to write a “soundtrack” to the play.   





“The new music will accompany the audience as they move around the site, supporting the evolving mood of the play,” said Director Dave Cornford, of Pymble.  “It will add an extra dimension to the play - we’re very excited about what Bret has been able to contribute.”





Most of the major parts are being played by the same actors as in the 2004 season, with Stephen Dredge (Quakers Hill) playing Jesus, Duncan McLean (Pymble) playing Peter, Mal Day (Turramurra) playing Pilate, Kate Dudley (Galston) playing Mary of Bethany and David Rush (West Pymble) playing Caiaphas.





Easter is early in the calendar this year, so the play starts earlier as well, playing over the two weekends before Easter.





The play opens on 11 March, for seven performances until 19 March, at Turramurra Uniting Church.  Tickets are free, but booking is highly recommended.  Phone 91441853 (10-2 weekdays) or visit the website:  http://www.turramurrapassion.org.au
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